BOARD OF ROAD COMMISSIONERS
TOWN OF DUNSTABLE
TOWN HALL, 511 MAIN STREET
DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313
(978) 649-4514 X227
FAX (978) 649-8893

roads@dunstable-ma.gov

MINUTES
MARCH 29, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. In attendance were Chairman Mike Martin,
Commissioner Paul Dalida and Secretary Terry Atwood. Absent was Commissioner Peter Gove.

Paul made a motion to accept the minutes of March 7, 2018 as written. Mike seconded, voted
unanimous.

Discussion followed regarding the wage classification chart. Paul presented a chart he has
prepared comparing Dunstable highway workers per mile of roadway and roadway labor
maintenance costs per mile of roadway against surrounding towns. Paul also presented a chart
showing a history of paving funding per fiscal year in relation to maintaining paving in a state of
good repair and backlog burnoff. Discussion followed. Paul will present these documents at town
meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Terry Atwood
Highway Secretary



